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METHANOL REACH CONSORTIUM

Brussels, September 17, 2008.  Notwithstanding its impact on the chemical industry as a whole, the REACH regulation is entering into an active implementation phase. Today a new REACH consortium is launched upon the initiative of the European manufacturers of methanol. Through the methanol consortium, the manufacturers have decided to join efforts to prepare a consistent registration dossier building on the experience gained during the OECD/HPV program. 

“The project management will be handled by ReachCentrum, a service provider established by Cefic and well experienced in managing projects of this kind” says Helene Berggren of Statoil SA and chairlady of the Consortium Steering Committee. “The technical content preparation of the registration dossier will be managed by BASF Success Solutions experts, who have experienced already preparing a dossier under the OECD/HPV program”.

The methanol consortium is open to any EU and non-EU companies manufacturing methanol as well as importers of the substance. Downstream users and other data holders are also invited to play an active role in the work of the Consortium.

Details on the consortium can be obtained via ReachCentrum, the secretariat of the consortium (consortium@reachcentrum.eu).
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